
 2960 S. 26th St 

 Kalamazoo, MI  49048 

 July 1st 2024 

 

Harper Creek Administration  

7454 B Drive North  

Battle Creek, MI 49017 

 

Dear Educator,  

 

Due to Acts 636 and 637 of the Michigan State Department of Agriculture’s 

Pesticide notification of schools, we are required to inform you of your scheduled 

pest control service day.  The following will be serviced the 1st Tuesday of the 

month at the Harper Creek Bus Garage, Beadle Lake Elementary, Harper Creek 

Administration, Wattles Park Elementary, Sonoma Elementary, Harper Creek 

High School and Harper Creek Middle School for the 2024-2025 school year. 

 

Deviations from this schedule are not anticipated unless an unexpected emergency 

arises. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call our office. 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Kelli Wall 

 Customer Service Representative 

 


